
 

Tidewater Sowers of Justice Thrilled to be Recipients 
of Daughters of Wisdom Spring Appeal 

 
 
(9/2016) During a recent monthly meeting, Virginia Daughters of Wisdom, Srs. Margaret McCabe and 
Grace Malonzo were thrilled to share the outcome of the Daughters of Wisdom 2016 Spring Appeal to 
support  the work of the Tidewater Sowers of Justice (TSOJ). Tidewater is one of the foundational 

communities (1940’s) 
of the Daughters of 
Wisdom in the United 
States. 
  
Passion for the people 
of Tidewater 
continues today 
through the ministries 
of Srs. Margaret and 
Grace. As members of 
the TSOJ, an 
ecumenical 
organization, their 

ministries involve seeking justice and advocating for the common good with compassion where it 
concerns the environment, legislation, poverty, immigration, racism, and women. The committee was 
very grateful for the generous amount of money raised and TSOJ leadership will soon determine which 
of their diverse ministries would benefit most from financial assistance. We’ll keep you posted!  Thank 
you to our generous benefactors! 
  
(Photo, above) Sr. Grace Malonzo and Sr. Margaret McCabe (L-R) present the outcome of the Spring 
Appeal made by the Daughters of Wisdom, USA Province to support the work of the Tidewater Sowers 
of Justice. 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
Committee members of the 
Tidewater Sowers of Justice were 
very grateful for the generous 
donation made to them on behalf of 
the Daughters of Wisdom, USA 
Province Spring Appeal. 
  
  


